

Infrastructure Committee
Meeting Minutes
May 19, 2021

Members present: President Wetherbee, Harper, Cook, Frerichs
Council present: Gremel, Gale, Ager
Staff present: Holton, Scott, Edmondson
Public: Anne Harper

The meeting was called to order at 1:30pm

Public comments: None

Chris gave us an update on the seal coating of the Marina and Village Parking Lots. Patch work would be done Friday and the coating will be done next week. **This has now been done and it looks great!**

Tom Gremel gave us an update on the marina project. Everything seems to be going well.

Leaf and Brush pickup after June 1st. It will be up to the residents to take their brush up to 8th Street behind the DPW Building.

We received a DPW Report.

We received a Planning Commission Report.

Second public Comment: Anne Harper had questions about the 4th of July parking situation. Was there anything we can do about limiting the parking on side streets, possibly using the school parking lot for parking overflow. She also commented about not knowing about the June 1st deadline for Village leaf pickup. Kathy Frerichs wondered if we could put up parking signs throughout the Village.

Motion to adjourn made by President Wetherbee and seconded by Harper. Roll call, all ayes.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:06pm.